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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 

For Immediate Release 

 
 

29 November 2022 
 
 

SYFOGLOMAD SPC 
 

formerly SYFOGLOMAD Limited  
 

(the Company) 
 

Re-registration as a Segregated Portfolio Company  
 

The Company wishes to announce that the Company was re-registered as a Segregated Portfolio 
Company with effect from 2 December 2021.  
 
Update of the Private Placement Memorandum 
 
The Company's Offering Memorandum has been revised and has been circulated to shareholders of the 
Company including information with respect to the existing Euro Class, now forming part of the 

SYFOGLOMAD TAA SP, an individual segregated portfolio of the Company. 
 
 
For further information in relation to the above announcement please contact Mary Allyn at 
mary.allyn@valgreenadv.com   
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